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Stephen P. St. Cyr & Associates
17 Sky Oaks Drive
Biddeford, Me. 04005
207-423-0215
stephenpstcyr@yahoo . corn

September 30, 2014

Debra Rowland
Executive Director and Secretary
Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, N. H. 0330 1-2429

Re: DW 12-254 Forest Edge Water Company

Dear Ms. Rowland:

In Order No. 25,575 dated September 20, 2013 the Public Utilities Commission
(“PUC) ordered “that Forest Edge Water may file for step increase to its revenue
requirement and rates no later than June 30, 2014, for the mapping project The
settling parties to the stipulation agreement recommended that “the Commission grant
Forest Edge one step increase in its rates for costs relating to the system mapping
required by the Department of Environmental Services (i)ES). Forest Edge may file for
this step increase no later than June 30. 2014. The settling parties estimate that this step
increase would increase Forest Edge’s revenue requirement to $26352 or 4.45% higher
than the permanent rate recommended in the settlement agreement.”

The Company has not been able to move forward on the mapping project due to
the lack of cash. As such, the Company respectfully requests that the timeline to
complete the mapping project and implement the related step increase be extended to
June 30, 2015.

11 you, the PUC Staff and / or the Commissioners have any questions or
comments, please call me at 207-423-0215 or email me at stephenpstcyr@,yahoo.com.

Sincerely,

~. 6~—
Stephen P. St. Cyr

Cc: Nate Sullivan


